



St Mary & St Pancras C. E. Primary School



81 Werrington Street, London NW1 1QP
Telephone: 020 7387 6117
Fax: 020 7383 4874
e-mail: admin@stmp.camden.sch.uk
www.stmp.camden.sch.uk

Headteacher Jules Belton, Deputy Headteacher: Lucy Heard
Assistant Headteacher: Lesley Carneiro

6th June 2019

Dear Parent / Carer

PARENT/CARER VIEWS

After a very successful Challenge Partners Review and Ofsted Inspection, the governors and leadership team will shortly be drafting a school development plan for 2019/2020.

As well as seeking the views of our children and staff, we very much wish to consider the views of our parents/carers as well, to help us plan for St Mary & St Pancras School to improve even further.

Please complete the questionnaire overleaf and return it to school by Friday 14th June 2019. There will be a clearly labelled box, where you can leave your completed questionnaire, at the School Office.

We appreciate you taking the time to complete the questionnaire and thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Ms Belton

Headteacher











